
Thames Valley Network                                                                              

CHRISTMAS  WITH  YOUR  UKULELE!
rd  Thursday, 3 December, 2020, 10.30 am

By popular request, we are delighted to welcome back 
George Bonner, of Faringdon U3A, to lead a second
Zoom ukulele session. George is an established teacher
of this instrument, being a regular leader of courses
on cruise ships, as well as teaching school children.
His engaging and friendly personality, and
proficiency with the instrument, made our
ini�al event a great success. This will also be
an opportunity to celebrate Christmas
music together.

Have fun strumming in 
your own home!

This event is ideal for:

              Anyone who has recently bought 
              a ukulele and is keen to learn the
             first chords.
            Those who a�ended the first session,
          and want to learn more.
        The leader of an established ukulele
     group who wants to help beginners.

Programme

                      10.30   WELCOME
        Introduc�on to your ukulele, geography and
     tuning, basic chords and chord progression,
   strumming   
    BREAK
    Learn a song for Christmas
   Learn another song for Christmas!
   News about local groups, new and established
     12.30  FINISH
      (Music for the Christmas songs will be sent to    
          all par�cipants before the event)
               The Zoom link for the event will be     
                     circulated a day or two beforehand.         
                             As George is a volunteer U3A  
                                    member, this event is 
                                                       FREE.

To apply for a place, 
Either fill in the applica�on form 
online, and send it to 
patsy@thorntac.co.uk

Or print the applica�on form,
fill it in, and post it to:
Mrs P.A. Thornton, 6 Highway, 
Crowthorne, RG45 6HE.
For queries, please ring Patsy 
Thornton on 01344 774812
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